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MEMORANDUM FOR  ALL BASE PERSONNEL                      

 

  FROM: 412 FSS/FSV 

 

SUBJECT: Guidance for Access to the Edwards Joshua Tree Dining Facility 

 

1. This memorandum outlines which individuals are allowed to dine in the Edwards Joshua Tree Dining 

Facility. This memorandum is IAW Air Force Manual (AFMAN)   34-240, Appropriated Fund (APF) 

Food Service Program Management. This memorandum has the intent of supplementing not replacing 

the Wing Commander’s memorandum of a similar subject. 

 

2.  Personnel in the following groups are permitted to utilize the dining facility: 

 

a. Enlisted Members 

b. Members of Youth Groups extended the privilege of visiting a military installation 

c. Military Dependents of enlisted members in pay grades E-1 through E-4 

d. DoD personnel receiving the meal portion of per diem (as indicated on TDY orders) 

e. Foreign Government military personnel 

f. Members of DV events (if properly coordinated) 

g. Officers 

h. DoD Civilians 

i. All personnel with access to the installation on both Thanksgiving and Christmas 

 

3.  At this time, access to the Edwards Joshua Tree Dining Facility has not been extended to contractors or retirees. 

Members not listed above in paragraph 2.a-i will be refused service.  

 

4.  If groups desire to request the authorization to dine at the Dining Facility, they must coordinate in writing with 

the Food Services Officer and the 412th Mission Support Group as the approval level. 

 

5.  For questions regarding this policy letter, please contact Mr. Chris Kruszynski, 412 FSS/FSVF, Food Service 

Officer at COMM: 661-275-6213 or DSN 275-6213 or: christoprher.kruszynski@us.af.mil. 

 

 

 

 

 

ELIJAH T. SANDERS, 1Lt, USAF 

Acting Commander, 412 FSS/FSV
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